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Subject: WR-26
Date: Sunday, July 17, 2016 11:10:00 AM

Dear SNF - | have already written to you my comments on the SNF
Travel Management Plan and would like to add the following. The
conversion of the final leg of the Bear Basin Road (WR-26) from a
pick-up truck road to an ATV road never made sense to me. | understand
this 50-plus year old road is not constructed to FS standards, but
closing the road to trucks and yet allowing an ever increasing number
of ATVs will not solve any erosion problems. It would only change the
type of motorized vehicle use of the road.

The closure of WR-26 would cause harm to the Bear Basin base camp
outfitter and their operation. | am familiar to the importance of the
existing road to the Bear Basin base camp and have visited the camp
since the early 1970's. Please work with the base camp permittee in
order to find an alternative travel management solution. Thank you.

Tory Taylor, |l





